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this letter. Progress on this and any other OCPR audits is detailed in LUMA's Monthly Report 

("MOR") sent monthly to PREPA and the P3A. 

Your letter also highlights 16 specific events which, taken out of context, falsely create the 

appeatance that LUMA has failed to cooperate with the OCPR, and needlessly serves to 

undermine the hard work of LUMA's over 4,000 workers. These events were resolved and did not 

impede at all OCPR's ability to conduct its audit. 

The RF ls for which LUMA has been responsible for account for less than 20% of the total number 

of RFls issued by the OCPR in connection with OCPR Audit 3075-15592. Therefore, and in light 

of the pattern of diligence with which LUMA has addressed OCPR's requests, any suggestion that 

delays in OCPR Audit 3075-15592 are in any way attributable to LUMA are blatantly false and 

factually incorrect. We request that you refrain from future unsubstantiated accusations. 

Moreover, given the above response, we find your request for a corrective action plan 

unnecessary. We also note that the January 26th Letter includes four attachments unrelated and 

irrelevant to OCPR Audit 3075-15592. We assume such documents were included in the January 

26th Letter inadvertently and with no intent of supporting incorrect allegations against LUMA 

regarding OCPR Audit 3075-15592. We reserve the right to respond to any allegation stemming 

from such letters. 

For the sake of the better energy future the people of Puerto Rico expect and deserve, we urge 

you to immediately cease actions and behavior that threaten the progress LUMA is making, and 

risks returning Puerto Rico's back to PREPA's failed past. 

Please contact us should you have any further concerns. 

Sincerely, 

hief Executive Officer 










